
COUNTY COMMISSION OF JEFFERSON COUNTY

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

 

Please take notice that the Jefferson County Commission shall hold a hearing

and take evidence on the proposed dissolution of the Jefferson County Public Service

District on Thursday, May 4, 2017, beginning at 7:00p.m. in the County Commission

meeting room in the Old Charles Town Library located at 200 E. Washington Street,

Charles Town, West Virginia, 25414. 

     The proposed dissolution is contingent upon a plan for the acquisition of the District's
assets and customers being presented to the County Commission by the Charles

Town City Council and/or its Utility Board, for ratification by the County Commission,

and subject to the consent and approval of the Public Service Commission of West

Virginia.

All persons residing in or owning or having any interest in property in the territory

of the Jefferson County Public Service District or the City of Charles Town may be heard

for or against the proposed dissolution.  A copy of the Order proposing dissolution of the

Jefferson County Public Service District is available from the Office of the Clerk of the

County Commission of Jefferson County, West Virginia, located at 100 E. Washington

Street, Charles Town, West Virginia 25414.

Anyone wishing to provide oral or written comment may do so at this meeting or you may

send your comments to info@jeffersoncountywv.org 

By Order of The County

Commission of Jefferson County

Peter Onoszko, President

mailto:info@jeffersoncountywv.org

